City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151

Mayor May 25, 1993

Steven Lankenau
Mr. Bud Shaw
Members of Council ’ 412 Huddle Road
Dennis L. Fligor, Presidant Napoleon, Ohio 43545
John E. Church ;‘ /

Michael J. DeWit ‘. Dear Mr. Shaw:
Robert G. Heft \ S

James Hershberger ‘
e ——— \_“ilease aecept this letter as permission to connect your footer
fe"at the front of your house to the sanitary sewer lateral from

your property to the public sewer in Huddle Road, subject to
City Manager the provisions stated below.
Terry Dunn

This permission is given pursuant to our correspondence and
Finance Director discussions following your meeting with the Board of Public
Rupert W. Schweinhagen Affairs and as authorized by Section 52.14 of the Code of

Ordinances of the City of Napoleon.

Law Director

Michael J. Wesche Please be advised of the following, either of which make this
permission subject to revocation:
Prosecuting Attormey 1. The Ohio EPA or other senior governmental agency may

David M. Grahn . . .
require you to disconnect your footer tile.

2. The City may embark on a City wide program to enforce
City Engineer disconnection of clear water connections.
Marc S. Gerken
In either of these two cases you would need to promptly undo
the work authorized by this letter and to install a sump pump,
all at your expense.

Please contact Mr. Brent Damman at this office to update your
prior permit.

’
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In talking to you today you asked for a statement as to our recommendation when
we asked you to cap off your footer tile. The request was made to cap off the
footer tile so that there be no clear water connection to the City's sanitary sewer
system. The recommendation at the time was also made that you install a sump
pump at the rear of your home and run the discharge onto the ground.

| will acknowledge that this recommendation may have left you a wet spot on the
ground at the point of discharge, but your crawl space would have been properly
drained, and you would not have had moisture problems that may have occurred

in the absence of the pump.

Trusting this is satisfactory, but if you have any questions please call.

Thank you also for your'patience in working through this problem.

yincer Y,

Terry

cc. Mayor and Council
Board of Public Affairs
Mike Wesche, Law Director
Brent Damman, Building and Zoning Administrator
Marc Gerken, City Engineer
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